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The August meeting of the HRSMS was held at the home of 
Paul Brindza on the 8th and was attended by 11 members and 
guests. The meeting was called to order at 2016 by Skipper 
Bill Clarke. Under old business, several designs for new 
club stationery were submitted. Tommy Tragle showed designs 
featuring a bugeye, a log canoe, and a nautical saying. 
Jack Bobhitt suggested a design featuring a map of Hampton 
Roads, while John Cheevers favored keeping the current 
Battle of the Ironclads design. After some discussion, it 
was decided to table a decision on the matter until the 
September meeting, in order to receive further designs. 
Following the discussion on stationery, Paris Aiken showed 
the club scrapbook, now compiled for the years 1967-1972. 
Following this, Tommy Tragle discussed the search for an 
accurate list of the club's skippers, needed for a placard 
to be affixed to the Skippers' Bell. The meeting was 
adjourned at 2105 and was followed by treats from the 
Brindza galley and a showing of booty from Bill Clarke's 
six-week naval siege of the British Isles this summer. 

The September meeting of the HRSMS will be held at the 
home of Jim Davis, 7 Willis Court, Poquoson (868-8868) at 
2000 on Friday, September 5. Me:ifoers are requested to bring 
further designs for stationery as well as any models or 
nautical gear that they wish to share. Don't sweat the Bull 
Island mosquitoes, plan to attend this meeting. 

Skipper: Bill Clarke 868-6809 
First Mate: John Cheevers 875-0732 
Purser: Bill Fox 253-0310 


